
 

 

11th November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

It has been lovely to see you all back after the half term. The children have come back full of energy and ready 

to learn. We have been incredibly proud of all their hard work this week.  

Diwali Arts and Crafts 

On Monday 13th November at 9am we will be hosting another of our successful parent and child arts and crafts 

sessions to celebrate Diwali. We hope to see lots of you there as we create our own diva lamps and other 

Diwali themed crafts.  

Prospective Parents Open Evenings  

On Tuesday 14th and Thursday 16th November at 5pm we will be hosting open evenings for the reception 2024 

cohort. We would love old and new faces there, please let any friends or family know who have children due to 

attend school next September. 

Emotional Wellbeing Workshops EYFS and KS1 

Our Mentally Healthy Schools Team will be in school on Wednesday 15th November to deliver some emotional 
wellbeing workshops with our EYFS and KS1 children. These workshops will support the children to identify 
emotions and begin to consider strategies they can use to manage their emotions if they become 
overwhelming.  

Homework  

Please can all parents support their child to complete their CGP homework books. These are due in each week 
on a set date and will then go home again once they have been looked at by the teacher.  We also use spelling 
frame and TT Rockstars to support our children with their spellings and recall of their times tables facts. If there 
are any issues with completing homework we do run a homework club to support children, please ask at the 
office for more information.  

Ingleborough Hall  

A reminder that it will be our Y6 residential trip to Ingleborough hall on Monday 20th November – Wednesday 
22nd November. Mrs Akroyd and Miss Vincent have got their fingers crossed it stays dry!  

Remembrance Day 

The whole school observed a minute’s silence today in the ‘Secret Garden’ in memory of all the men and 
women who died in service. Mr Baker played the last post on his bugle and some of our children read out 
different poems. The children were incredibly respectful, we were very proud. 

Warm wishes  

Miss Horsfall, Mrs Akroyd, Miss Vincent (SLT) 

 


